


To all of our creative adventurers,  

We at Go Ape have a special seasonal challenge for you. We always love hearing about your 
adventures with us but this year we also want to SEE and SHARE them as well!  

That’s why we’ve created a Christmas Card Competition, where you can show o� your artistic 
and adventurous skills - as well as being in with a chance of winning some fantastic prizes! The 
theme of the competition is “Christmas Outdoors”, and we want all our 5-10-year-old monkeys 

to submit a design.  

Not only will the competition winner’s design will be featured on our Christmas cards (with their 
name, age and school included on the back) they will also be awarded a Go Ape Family Pass 

AND a merchandise bundle. The runner up will also receive a Family Pass which can be used at 
any national Go Ape site! What could be a better Christmas outing?  

This competition is a fantastic opportunity to test your creative skills, share your 
adventures and be in with the chance of making some even more amazing memories!  

Students should create a coloured design on a piece of white A4 paper. Colouring 
pencils, paint, crayons and felt tips may be used but please do not stick additional 

material onto the entry. The design should be made up of image but should not feature 
any text.  

Once created, the design should be uploaded as a JPEG or PNG file (maximum size 
should be 20MB). The entrant should either scan or take a clear photo of the design to 

upload via www.goape.co.uk/groups/schools/christmas-card-competition. 
The competition will close on the 19th November 2021.  

Competition Terms and Conditions  

There is a limit of only one entry per pupil.  
Entrants must be aged between 5 and 10 years old.  

Please do not stick any additional material onto the entry, such as sequins, glitter.  
All entries must be received by 5.00pm on Friday 19th November 2021.  

The card should not include copyright infringing material or 
o�ensive or libellous content.  

Happy crafting and best of luck to all you adventurers!  

Season’s Greetings!


